
VACANCY FOR A COUNCILLOR 

TO BE FILLED BY CO-OPTION 
 

PARISH COUNCIL OF 

BREDON, BREDON’S NORTON and 
WESTMANCOTE 

 

 

will consider filling by co-option a casual vacancy for a 

Councillor at its meeting to be held 
 

on   Monday 10th September 2018 

 
at   Bredon Village Hall   
 
Those who are interested in serving the community in this way 
and want to become a candidate for co-option should obtain an 

application form for candidacy from the Clerk by  
 

Thursday 23rd August 2018 

 
  Completed application forms should be returned to the Clerk 

by  
 

  Thursday 30th August 2018 
 

Information on eligibility, the role of the Parish Council and its 
schedule of meetings may be obtained from the Clerk. 

 
For information or an application form contact: 

 

Tim Drew (Clerk), Bredon Village Hall, Main Road, 

Bredon, Nr Tewkesbury, GL20 7QN 

Tel: 01684 773984 or 

bredonpc@btconnect.com 

mailto:bredonpc@btconnect.com

